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Comments: Kevin:  I would like you to know that I am FOR the ban on dogs, glass (and parking) at the Wildwood

put in at North Star preserve.  There are too many people there already this year.  Everyone is driving many

miles over the speed limit coming out of the Wildwood put in and they have started their usual beach parties with

no social distancing or masks.  It is a recipe for disaster.  I would prohibit more than a certain number of SUPs on

the Preserve, if that were possible.  These activities have turned a once very peaceful place into party central. 

 

 

 

Thanks for listening. 

 

Catalina Cruz


